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Thank you from MGPI!

Dear Pastors and praying friends,

We want to write you once again and thank you for your prayers and financial support. Itisa joy to
know that the Gospel tracts are being used to touch hearts and lives in so many different places, even
around the world.

We have some big news and a big prayer request to bring to you. Bro. Richard Vance is one of the
two missionary printers we have working here in the print shop. He has been with us since 1995 and
works mostly in the layout and bindery side.

On May 24th, they had to take Bro. Richard to the hospital with a bad infection and high fever. The
infection turned into sepsis, and he was in a very bad way. They finally had to amputate his right
foot and part of his leg below his knee on June 26th. After that, things started getting better. He has
now done three weeks of rehab. There have been some setbacks, but now his leg is healing well. He
will soon have his stitches out and then a prosthesis later in August. I share all of this to ask you for
continued prayers on his behalf. He is constantly talking about getting well enough to come back to
the print shop. There will be some big changes for him, but still much he can help with.

One of the air conditioner units went out at the print shop, and due to the large amounts of paper we
have in the building, the heat and humidity must be controlled. The Lord blessed, and it has already
~ been replaced this past Friday but is costing $6000. That went beyond depleting our current equip-
ment fund, but the Lord through His children has always made a way to keep on printing the Gospel.

We want to thank you and your church for being a very big part of this ministry. Our prayer is that
God will richly reward you and bless in all you are doing for Him through your church.

Suct A. Koihid

Dr. Fred Kindhart and the Staff at MGPI
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